
Comment #67—10/21/2020—1:40 p.m. 

Hello, 

I’m writing to suggest that matters of diversity, equity, and inclusion should be included as a 
professionalism topic for continuing education credit.  These are important parts of our work as 
actuaries and can also contribute to having a stronger community of actuaries with more unique 
opinions. 

Thanks, 

Celeste 

CELESTE BREMEN, ACAS 

 


